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Comments: I believe the range is a needed and valuable asset for gun owners who want to be proficient in the

use of their firearms.  Both for personal protection and hunting sports. There are significant problems with this

site that need to be addressed by all users/owners/residents. Closing it is the "easy way out". A working

committee of all concerned, needs to be implemented in order to come to a good resolution. I agree with the

concerns addressed in the news article. I don't think this is a Forest Service problem. Abusers need to be

punished. I think a shooting range Task Force needs to be created so that problems can be addressed and

shooting needs of the residents of the area can be met. I will volunteer to be on such a Task Force.


